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Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Advisory Committee – 
Feedback - Civic Naming Committee - Engagement and 
Inclusion in the Naming Process 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Civic Naming Committee provide twice annual reports to the Diversity, Equity 
and Inclusion Advisory Committee for feedback with particular reporting on diversity in 
naming progress and opportunities for support. 

 
History 
At the November 5, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and 
Community Services meeting a letter from the Diversity Equity and Inclusion Advisory 
Committee, dated October 15, 2019 was considered.  
 
Your Committee was informed that it would be beneficial for the Diversity, Equity & 
Inclusion Advisory Committee receive a follow-up report two times a year in order to 
provide the opportunity to have an on-going discussion on how to support the naming 
process, as well as on-going support with partnerships.  Diversity, Equity and Inclusion 
Advisory Committee also suggested to offer the naming process to schools to engage 
youth and allow them an opportunity to commemorate a teacher. 
 
Your Committee is recommending that the Civic Naming Committee provide twice 
annual reports to the Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Advisory Committee for feedback 
with particular reporting on diversity in naming progress and opportunities for support. 
 
Attachment 
October 15, 2019 Letter of the Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Advisory Committee 


